
    
 

 

       Kennebec Valley Human Resources Association 
 

Maine Legislative Update 
Presented by Peter M. Gore, Vice President for Advocacy and Government Relations 

Maine State Chamber of Commerce 
 

 With the elections behind us, please join KVHRA as we welcome Peter 
Gore to share with us his thoughts on what we should expect from the 
127th legislature.  Peter will discuss the hot legislative topics that will 
impact the world of Human Resources Management and how this may 
impact you as a Human Resource Professional.  Peter will also discuss 
how we, as leaders of the HR community, can impact the legislative 
process. 

   
This program has been approved for 1.25 HRCI General Recertification Credit Hours.  The Kennebec 

Valley Human Resources Association is recognized by SHRM to offer Professional Development Credits 
(PDCs) for the SHRM-CP or SHRM-SCP.  This program will be awarded 1.25 PDCs. 

 

Wednesday, March 11, 2015; 7:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. 
                   O'Brien's Restaurant at the Best Western Plus - Waterville, ME 

 

7:30-7:50 a.m. ~ Registration, Breakfast, and Networking 
7:50-8:00 a.m. ~ Welcome and a word from our sponsor 
8:00-9:15 a.m. ~ Presentation 
9:15-9:30 a.m. ~ Chapter information/Wrap up 
 

(All members are welcome to stay for the Board 
meeting immediately following) 

 Member in advance:    $20.00 
 Non-member in advance:  $25.00 
 Member/Non-member at the  

door:    $25.00 
 Student (with membership) 
  Prepaid (with membership) 
 Check Enclosed  

* To receive the in-advance discount, registration along with payment must be received by 12:00 noon on 
Thursday, March 5, 2015.  To send payment with your registration, please mail to the address below.  If you 
have pre-paid, you may e-mail your registration to kvhraemail@gmail.com. 

Send to: KVHRA 
P.O. Box 1445 
Waterville, ME  04903 

E-mail:  kvhraemail@gmail.com 

PLEASE PRINT THE INFORMATION BELOW FOR LEGIBILITY PURPOSES.  THANKS 

Name:         E-mail:       

Company:        Phone:       

Guest:         E-mail:       
 

PLEASE NOTE:  You are responsible for the meeting cost unless cancellation is made by 9:00 a.m. the Monday 
before the meeting.   Please contact Annette McLaggan at 207-215-6882 if you need to cancel.  Thank You! 
 
 
 

 
  

March 2015 
 

 

Peter M. Gore joined the Maine State Chamber staff in 1994 as a senior 
governmental affairs specialist and currently holds the position of Vice 
President for Advocacy and Government Relations.  He is responsible 
for directing the Chamber's advocacy and government relations efforts 
and represents the Chamber and its members before the Maine 
Legislature, the Office of the Governor, various state agencies, and the 
public on a variety of issues, including workers' compensation law, 
labor/management issues, and health care policy.  In addition, he 
serves on a number of boards and commissions, including the Workers' 
Compensation Coordinating Council, where he has served as chair 
since 1996. Peter is a graduate of the University of Maine at Orono, 
with a Bachelor of Arts degree in Journalism and a minor in Sociology. 

Generously sponsored by: 


